
 
 

 
 

Grand Opening of the Mustang-Panther Stadium 
Memorabilia Wanted  

 

Grapevine Colleyville Independent School District has invited the community to participate in collecting 
items for an exhibit of memorabilia at the new Mustang-Panther Stadium. All your high school treasures 
tucked away, almost forgotten, are what we need to help tell the GCISD story.  
 

Dig up that girls’ basketball uniform from 1920-21 or that Letter Jacket with hard earned patches. Find 
your Majorette’s Baton, Fillies uniform, or original music and words of School Song. Rummage through 
your attic for personal awards and trophies from your glory days. Yearbooks and photos of faded 
memories would also make great displays! 

 

Memorabilia Requirements: 
▪ Items from between 1908 and current (the older the better) 
▪ From either Grapevine High School or Colleyville Heritage High School 
▪ Items for display should exemplify honor, distinction, and excellence of GCISD students and 

activities 
 

The selection committee will review the forms submitted to keep a fair and balanced approach to 
ensure each time span of GCISD’s history is represented. The donor will be notified should their item be 
selected for the Memorabilia Collection. At that time, items will need to be delivered to the Grapevine 
Museum.  
 

Deliver this FORM to one of the following (Do not send memorabilia at this time) 

 

COMPLETE and Submit the EXHIBIT FORM ONLY by August 15 
(Items will be collected at a later date if item is selected for the exhibit) 

 

Name of Donor: ________________________________________________ Date: __________________ 
Address: ____________________________________ City: __________________________ State: _____ 
Phone: ______________________ Email: ___________________________________________________ 
 

Description of item: ____________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Occasion and year item was used or received: ______________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Approximant size of item: _______________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
I would like to (check one): [  ] permanently donate my item [  ] have my item returned 
 

Please attach a PHOTO of your memorabilia 

Grapevine Museum 
206 W. Hudgins Street 
Grapevine TX 

Mail 
Grapevine Historical Society 
Attn. Joe Ann Standlee 
P.O. Box 0995 
Grapevine TX 76099-0995  
 

Email 
Bill.joeann@gmail.com 
Questions? 
Joe Ann Standlee 

standleew@verizon.net 


